
 

            

 

 

 

December 5, 2022 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

AFT is pleased to invite you to a special audience with the White House COVID-19 

Response Team on Thursday, December 15 at 2:00pm ET for a discussion on the 

following: 
- How COVID-19 continues to disproportionately impact seniors 

- How to stay safe during this holiday season  

- How best to seek treatment if infected 

During the discussion, hosted by the AFT Retirees Program and Policy Council, retired AFT 

members will have the opportunity to hear from Mary C. Wall, Chief of Staff for the White 

House COVID-19 Response Team and Dr. Thomas C. Tsai, MD, MPH, Testing and Treatment 

Coordinator and Senior Policy Advisor for the White House COVID-19 Response Team. As a 

participant you will also have the opportunity to ask questions and have them answered by 

the Administration’s top experts on COVID-19 mitigation.  

 

Please use the following link to register for the webinar on Thursday, December 15 at 

2:00pm ET: https://aft.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Zz_VeGq4TBe3gwVSbKVJuQ  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

AFT Program on Retirement and Retirees 

AFT Organization & Field Services Department 

E: aftretirees@aft.org | T: 202-585-4375 

www.aft.org/retirement | AFT Retirees Facebook Group 

 

American Federation of Teachers, AFL-CIO 

555 New Jersey Ave. N.W. | Washington, DC 20001 | 202-879-4400 

www.aft.org | www.facebook.com/AFTunion | www.twitter.com/AFTunion 
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